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RECEPTION CLASS – VISIT TO CASTELL COCH, CARDIFF 

Wednesday 18th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The school have organised a trip to Castell Coch on Wednesday 18th October, for the children 
in Reception, as part of their Cynefin Welsh Heritage topic.  Activities such as this are 
beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not otherwise have. 
 
One group of children will travel by school minibus in the morning, returning in time for lunch. 
The second group will travel by school minibus after lunch, returning in time for collection at 
3pm.   
 
There will be no charge for this visit.  
 
The global school trip consent form you have completed will be used. If you do have any 
concerns regarding the visit please contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Hart 
HEADTEACHER 
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